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Mountain Express Temporarily 
Suspending Operation  

 
  

Due to COVID-19 related issues, the Mountain Express transportation system will 
suspend operations starting Tuesday, October 20, 2020. The shutdown will last until 
Friday October 23, 2020. Our primary commitment is to the safety of our staff and 
passengers. We thank you for your understanding, flexibility, and support during these 
challenging times. 
 

If there are any changes to the length of the shutdown, information will be 
posted on our website – radartransit.org – as well as on our Facebook page and other 
normal communication channels. For more information, please contact Joseph Baker, 
Director of Regional Transit, RADAR at (800) 964-5707 Ext. 125. 


